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Friday 08 November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

ROCCIT (Organisation) - Trip to IKEA

I hope this letter finds you well.

I am writing to inform you about an exciting project that our Year 9 pupils will be undertaking
this half term. As part of our focus on the ROCCIT competency of ‘organisation’, Year 9
pupils will be working on a project that involves selling Christmas themed snack items at the
upcoming Winter Fayre (scheduled for 6th December)!

To support this project, we have organised a trip to IKEA in Reading (IKEA Reading,
Pincents Kiln Industrial Pk, Theale, Reading, RG31 7SD) on 22nd November. This trip will
provide students with a hands-on opportunity to source and purchase necessary items for
their snack sales. We believe this project will not only enhance students' organisational skills
but also provide valuable real-world experience in planning, budgeting, and selling.

The trip is scheduled to happen within our normal school day, meaning there will be no
changes to transport to and from school. As we will be off-site, we will be happy to provide
lunch for the pupils on the day, but we are also more than happy for them to bring their own
packed lunches to enjoy whilst we are off-site.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the project or the trip, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Charley Jacobs
Kindness Leader & DSL
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